
Matters Arising from the Minutes of the Previous Meeting held on June 13 2018

Page 1. On Oadby Library Service, a request has been made to the Librarian to provide a 
response to the questions raised by residents from the points listed in the 13 June minutes. 
A response is to follow.

Page 1. A Council response will be shared with residents as to access to Oadby Customer 
Services outside of Library hours.

Page 3 action 1:-The Chair is to provide an update on this item.

Page 3 action 2:-A request was made to Nigel Thomas, the County Council Assistant 
Director & Head of Service for Communities and Wellbeing to respond to a request by 
residents for information as to when the consultation decision was made to; change how the 
future Library Service will work. A response is awaited.

Page 3: The Oadby Old Swimming Pool Site.

Following the previous update provided at the 13 June meeting, there is no change in 
developments around the Old Oadby Swimming Pool Site. 

Page 4 action 3:-A written proposal for a Grit bin has been received in respect to the 
Blackthorn Manor estate. The head of the Oadby Depot has been informed of this proposal.

Page 5 action 4:- A request has been made to appropriate officers for an update report on 
the development of 300 homes in Oadby.

Page 6 action 6:- The Chair will bring an update report on the issue of Anti Social 
Behaviour in relation to an item raised at the 13 June meeting, which was minuted in June.


